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stone

The application is for a six storey building (plus basement) which replaces a three storey building. This is 

significantly higher than any other building forming part of the Mews. Inevitably it will cause concerns of loss of 

light to the buildings opposite and those at the end. It will ruin the "look and feel" of the Mews (even taking into 

account the poor quality of the derelict buildings that it will replace.  It will be a significant overbuild for the site, 

and therefore, the number of occupants  of the building will flood the Mews.   It may be that the application for 

6 floors is a cynical feint with a view to negotiations on a lower building. I believe that the maximum height 

permitted should be no greater than the two small office buildings at the end, or the run of buildings opposite.
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